
Village of Bald Head Island 
Notice of Special Meeting  

Monday, August 5, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 

Notice is hereby given that the Village Council of the Village of Bald Head Island will conduct a 
special meeting on Monday, August 5, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., in the Multipurpose Room of the Public 
Safety Building located at 273 Edward Teach Ext., Bald Head Island, NC 28461. The meeting will 
be broadcasted live via Zoom (a link to the Zoom information can be found on the Meeting 
Schedule webpage here: https://villagebhi.org/village-government/council/meeting-schedule/).  

The purpose of the special meeting is to conduct a public hearing to receive public comment on a 
proposed Juvenile Curfew Ordinance.  The public is encouraged to attend the special meeting. 

Proposed Juvenile Ordinance Draft 

Those who wish to be heard at the hearing can attend in-person or submit comments in writing to 
the Village Clerk at Village Hall or via e-mail at village.clerk@villagebhi.org.  Written comments 
must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 2, 2024.   

Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 
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